
 
 

Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 2 July 2003 

28. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME COMMITTEE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Lynne Batty, DDI 941-5405 

 
 The report of the Youth Development Scheme Committee meeting held on 21 May 2003 is attached.  

At that meeting the Committee made for following decisions: 
 
 The Committee resolved: 
 
 1. To allow Sarah to defer the use of the funding until May 2004 and requested that Sarah 

provide written confirmation from her school principle that she would be a member of the group 
taking part in the postponed trip. 

 
 2. To allocate $1,000 to Hannah Cramp to assist her with travel costs for a school trip to New 

Caledonia. 
 
 The Committee decided that: 
 
 1. All group members must  be resident in the Papanui and/or Shirley Wards for a group to be 

considered for a grant.   
 
 2. All funding allocations will be at the Committee’s discretion and based on the applicant’s 

fulfilment of the application criteria. 
 
 3. The Youth Development Scheme Committee will hold special meetings if there are any urgent 

applications received between the scheduled meeting times.  As far as possible, these 
meetings will take place in conjunction with scheduled Community Board meetings in order to 
reduce the costs associated with holding them. 

 
 4. To request the Community Secretary to update the accountability form and distribute copies to 

the Committee members along with a policy document which includes the application criteria 
and outlines the above decisions. 

 
 5. To request that the unallocated funds remaining in the Youth Development Scheme at the end 

of the 2002/03 be rolled-over and added to the 2003/04 Youth Development Scheme allocation. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  1. That the staff recommendation be adopted. 
 
  2. That the Board supports the recommendations of the Youth 

Development Scheme Committee as outlined above. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


